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HAPPY NEW YEAR LIONS!! 

 

I truly hope all have survived the holidays and are raring to start the New Year by 
giving back to our community as Lions. May this year be better than the previous 
one.  If last year was GREAT than this one may even be greater!  

Our next meeting will be on JANUARY 8TH AT 6:30 PM at the senior center.  We 
will hold the Lions Foundation meeting after the regular meeting.  We won’t 
meet again until February 5th so we will need to make decisions in moving 
forward with the Log Drive, the Golf Tournament and any other projects we might 
like to do.  The Golf Tournament committee is already meeting every two weeks. 

The first of the year is also the time to pay our annual dues. We have not voted to 
change them so they remain at $62.00 for one Lion and $112 for a family.  The 
actual costs are: MD19 dues = $25.60 and LCI dues = $43.00. However if it is a 
family the LCI dues are $43.00 for one and $21.50 for the others. There is no 
discount for the MD19 dues.  Our club does not charge dues. If you do the math 
we are all subsidized a little by our club. You may pay at the meeting with cash or 
a check or mail a check to Sedro-Woolley Lions P.O. Box 631, Sedro-Woolley 
98284. On-line payment has not been set up yet but we plan to discuss it at the 
January 8th meeting.  

Bring your ideas for current or new projects and let’s plan out our Lions year! 

 

WE SERVE! 

PZC Lion Carol Torset, Secretary 


